Dear students,

Kindly be informed that warning letters will be issued by the end of this week. This serves as a reminder to all students who had been absent (with no official proof of exemption of class due to academic programs nor medical certificate) for 5 hours or more by the end of this week which is more than 20% out of 21 hrs (7 weeks of lecture after deducting 1 week for mid semester break). 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Upon receiving the warning letter, you might want to decide to consistently attend the class so that you won't be barred from the examination. Failure to do so will cause you to be barred from attending the final examination and you on-going coursework mark will be deducted to ZERO. As the result of that, you will FAIL the course.

On the other hand, if you feel like you cannot commit and wish to drop the course, you may still do so by the end of Week 9, which is next week. 

Thank you and have a nice day ;)

